
My name is Cherie Kilburn and I live in Majors Creek near Braidwood. I strongly object to Veolia's 

proposed incinerator being built in Tarago. 

 

The reasons I object is: 

 

THE POLLUTION 

- of air 

- of water 

- of farms (the ground, the animals and produce) 

 

* the increase of cancer cases, miscarriages, developmental delay, reproductive issues, heart disease 

and respiratory impairment where the polluted air, water and consumables are. 

 

The decreased value of people's property that their hard earned money has purchased.  

 

If this incinerator is not safe for Sydney then it is not safe for Tarago. 

 

I just don't understand why the NSW government will allow this when in its own Energy from Waste 

Infrastructure Plan that waste incinerators impact human health stating "Populations can still 

experience health impacts when emmissions are below the national standards, and for some 

common air pollutants, there is no safe threshold of impact."  

 

WE DO NOT WANT AN INCINERATOR AT TARAGO OR ANYWHERE ELSE. 

 

I acknowledge and accept the departments disclaimer and declaration. 

 


